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Franc Pirc & Svetla Wilmott 

A big welcome to Franc & Svetla who will be giving us an insight  
into the world of podiatry.  

Franc and Svetla both work at Free Your Feet Podiatry in Castle Hill 
and will be talking to us about their individual fields of expertise. 
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President Jan’s Weekly Words ... 

Presidents News 

It was a very interesting talk from Superintendent Jason Joyce at last week’s 
meeting. He gave us an insight into the kind of leader he is and how he teach-
es his junior officer to have respect and dignity while dealing with the public. 
The Hills Local Command is supporting mental health and domestic violence 
and Youth ambassadors are working with them on these issues. Interestingly, 
part of our Club plan is to support both these in our local area and we have 
already a date on the calendar to join the White Ribbon March which takes 
place on 23rd November. The march is in support of domestic violence and 
goes from The Towers to the Castle Hill RSL Club. 

In two weeks’ time our Club assembly will be held at the Entrata Restaurant 
corner of Bannerman Road and Glenhaven Road. The Board will be presenting 
their plans for the year, a very important meeting and it is hoped that all 
members will be in attendance, to enable us to work together to achieve our 
goals. We cannot do it alone, we need your help. A copy of the plan will be 
sent to all members next week. 

It will be a very busy weekend to kick off our fundraising for the year, with the 
Bunnings BBQ and Welcome to Australia Youth Exchange students BBQ. This 
year we have 38 students inbound and outbound students, their families, 
counsellors and siblings. Many thanks for all the members who will be as-
sisting on the day. 

One of our upcoming fundraiser is our Melbourne Cup Trifecta Ticket selling. 
We have organised a date for the working bee to fold and staple all of the tick-
ets (2 sets this year) The date is Saturday 14th September, so your help will be 
greatly appreciated. More information later. 

Jan Duffy 
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Superintendent Jason Joyce 

 

 

A Blast From The Past…... 
 
Tracy Jeffrey was a Rotary Exchange 
student from Canada hosted by Glen-
haven in 2004-5. Tracy married Ellis 
Waugh, a permanent member of the 
Canadian Army Reserve. They have 
two lovely daughters: Millie and Ida. 
  
Carolyn Landers, former member of 

Glenhaven R.C. and host mother to Tracy, spent a week with Tracy and her 
family at their home in Ottawa. She met Tracy’s family and friends, spent a 
day in Ottawa city,  visited their sheep farm, and  overnighted at the 
Jeffrey’s weekender next to the Ottawa River and also at the Waugh’s 
cottage on Round Lake. Tracy then drove Carolyn and the girls to Niagara 
Falls ,where they spent Canada Day (July 1). Regards Rick Landers 
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Notices 

West Pennent Hills & Cherrybrook Trivia Night 
17th August - Cherrybrook Community Centre, Shepherds 
Drive Cherrybrook. 
6:30pm for 7pm, $20pp tables of 8  
Tea & Coffee provided, BYOG & nibbles. 
tel. 0468 330 667  to book 
 
Melbourne Cup Ticket Working Bee 
September 14th @ Annie’s House 
Time TBA 
Lots of good music & dinner provided. 

Dear Helen, 

 

I am sorry for the delay in sending this email to you.   

I would like thank you on behalf of the school for the books donated 

to our school earlier this year.  They are a wonderful resource for our 

early readers to promote interest in and a love of STEM because they 

are written for the young, at an appropriate level. 

 

We have processed them to be available for teachers to use in the 

classroom as needed for students.Please pass our thanks to your club. 

 

Cheers 

 

Annette 

 

Annette Thomson 

Executive Principal 

Coonamble Public School 

 

BW 
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Swing into Spring - Philippines Fundraiser 

The 2020 MultiDistrict Conference is being held 
on Friday 20, Saturday 21 March & Sunday 22 
March 2020 at WEC - Wollongong Entertainment 
Centre, Wollongong. 
 
FOR CLUB BOOKINGS, please first read http://club
-bookings-conference.rotarydistrict9685.org.au 
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Club Details 

Meetings are held every  
Tuesday, 6.30pm for 7pm start 
 
Springfield House  
245 New Line Road, Dural 
 
PO Box 117, Castle Hill 1765, 
NSW 

Club number 4259 

District  9685 

This Week’s Setup & 

Pack Down 

Youth 

 
Upcoming Meetings  

20th August 

Club Assembly 
Entrata Restaurant, 143 Glenhaven 
Road 
6:30pm for 7pm start, $30pp 
Your chance to hear & discuss the 
club plans for this year. 
All members to attend please.   
 
27th August 

Aileen Mountifield 
Lisa Harnum Foundation 
Aileen will be updating us on how 
the foundation is going. 
 
3rd September 
Combined meeting Norwest     
Sunrise.  Speaker TBA 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Club Events 

Proposed Foodbank Visit - Mon 26th or Tues 27th Date to 

be confirmed. 

Ride on a Train Day - 24th October 

Graffiti Removal  Day Sunday 27th October 
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Attendance Policy 

Club members are assumed to be attending weekly meetings unless 
they are on LOA or have advised otherwise. 

Please notify Jean by noon Monday of any guests, dietary  require-
ments or non attendance.  

jean_elborn@optusnet.com.au  / 0412 448 837 

Board Members & Committee Chairs 2019/2020 

President    Jan Duffy 

President Elect   Annie Bradley 

Immediate Past President   Mentie Knowles 

Club Administration   Jean Elborn 

Secretary    Rhonda Radfod 

Treasurer    Joyce Kouw / Jenny Nicholson 

Sergeant    Barry Wailes / Jennifer Philps / Marie Campion 

Bulletin Editor   Annie Bradley 

Community Chair   Jennifer Nicholson 

International Chair   Hoda Cham 

Vocational Chair   Marie Campion 

Youth Chair    Helen Games 

Fundraising / PR Chair  Annie Bradley 

Membership  Chair   Barry Philps 

Social Committee Chair  Jo Norton / Annette Waterson 

Foundation Chair   Vino Dullab 

Welfare Chair    TBA 

Technical Support   Vino Dullab / Annie Bradley 

Risk Assessment    Stephen Nicol 

Golf Day Chair   Bill Smith 

Glenhaven Carols Chair  Annie Bradley 

Club Historian    Vino Dullab 

Children Verification Officer  Jean Elborn 

Club Contact Information 

General Enquiries   Rhonda Radford  / rhonda_@iinet.net.au / 0413 138 618 

PR / Media   Annie Bradley / glenhavenrotary@outlook.com  / 0417 932 213 

Membership   Barry Philps / bphilps@bigpond.net.au / 0419 415 451 

Facebook   www.facebook.com/rotaryclubofglenhaven/  

Website  www.glenhavenrotary.org.au 

https://www.facebook.com/rotaryclubofglenhaven/

